

Winfield Township School

7 ½ Gulfstream Ave
Winfield, NJ 07036
Phone: (908) 486-7410 Fax: (908) 486-4571
Ross LeBrun ◆ Chief School Administrator



January 26, 2024 Re: New Covid Cases

Dear Winfield Family,

I'm sending this letter to alert you that we have a few cases in our school community that have tested positive for Covid-19.

According to the most recent CDC guidance surrounding Covid-19, if someone tests positive for Covid-19, they should isolate for 5 days or until symptoms begin to subside. Upon the symptoms lessening, they should wear a mask for 5 days to mitigate exposure to others. If you are worried you may have been exposed, monitor for symptoms, and take necessary precautions.

As should always be the case, continue to monitor your health and that of your children, and alert your healthcare provider if they report feeling ill. Should you have questions, please contact the main office.

Thank you all for your continued support.

Most sincerely,

Ross LeBrun